
FIRST GOLF MATCH

The Highacre's golf team will
stage i»ts first match May 13
against the Ogontz, Campus at
Philadelphia.

Eight players are trying out
for the five man team. Those
trying out include

returning players 3
Jchn Gutosky
Jon O'Connell
Mike Washinsky

and freshmen!
Joe Lazosky
George Uram
Steve Waznick
Dan Zeigler
Joe Zeneck

We here at Highacres wish our
team the best of luck in all
matches, and especially good
playing in the first match.

Just because you have a face
like a hubcap, don't think you
are a big wheel.

Below are the final standings
for the whole leagues

W L
Philosophers
US Five
Bosses
301ers
Alley Cats
Rolling Stones
Ethyl Group
Nervous Sys
Cohesions
Who Am I's
Paranoids

25 11
25 11

23 13
22-| 131
22 I<+
16 20
16 20
12 24

9 27
9 27

Schizos 6 30
Our thanks is extended to all
those who have made the year's
league such a success.

VOLLEYBALL

Spring term brings with it the
advent of another volleyball
season. Competion is well
under way, and team rosters
are listed with each captain's
name following the team name.

National League
1. "Ethyl Bouncers"

-Tom Prebula
"The Fatherless Kids"

BOWLING LEAGUE ENDS IN A TIE

The Intermural Bowling League,
here at Highacres, has ended
its season in a tie between
the "Philosophers" and the "US
Five", both with a 25-11 rec-
ord. A three game playoff will
be played in the near future
to determine the champions.

Trophies will be given to the
individual members of the cham-
pion team and to the top male
bowler, George Kovatch with a
175 average, and the top fe-
male bowler, Trudy Skwish with
a 139 average, at the Bowling
Banquet being held May 12 at
the Boro Cafe. Regular bowlers
will be charged $.75 aud non -

bowlers s2*oo. Good food will
be available. All students are
welcome.

-R. Kasarda
"Shysters"

-R. Gitz
"The Sextet"

-G. Kovatch
"The Kaped Krusader"

-J. Richardson
"The Playboys"

-J. Romanick
American League

"Seventy-Sexers"
-Frank Cerino

"The Late Lovers"
-R. Carelli

"The Atletic Supporters"
-B. Cudwadie

"Robin and His Batmen"
-J. Hollick

"Short Timers"
-E. Haburshak

-W. Burkhart

Good luck fellows, and may the
best team come out on top.


